

Christians Together in Brampton, Grafham and Ellington

Thank you very much to everyone who has supported

2017

Last May, a lot of time and effort was put into the Musical Tea featuring our Brampton Village Primary School children to provide a Sunday afternoon enjoyed by many. Thank you very much to all who worked so hard in the production of the music or the provision of tea and to those who showed their appreciation with cash donations adding up to £188.18

Many thanks also to those who 'counted their blessings' this Lent, ransacking their homes to fill jars with loose coins (and notes!) totalling £345.00

Brampton Befrienders enjoyed a sale of cakes and a raffle at their meeting and Methodist Church members held a coffee morning during Christian Aid week raising a further £85.00 and £20.00 respectively

A parish breakfast at Grafham was also greatly enjoyed by members of the new parish of East Leightonstone who raised £78.85

Christian Aid cash collections at St.Mary Magdalene Brampton services amounted to £139.10

Finally, the contents of gift aided envelopes donated at St.Mary Magdalene Brampton services and Musical Tea amounted to £388.00

> As a result of all this hard work we can all be proud to have raised a grand total of

> > £1244.13

Gift Aid may be claimed by Christian Aid on the cash and the impact of our total gift will be doubled by the Government undertaking to match donations made this Christmas time (November 6th to February 5th)

Lives will be improved or saved. Well done!









